
PUBLIC NOTICE


TOWN OF JONESBOROUGH

STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN AND 

STORMWATER ORDINANCES REVISIONS


The Town of Jonesborough, Tennessee developed and implemented a Stormwater 
Management Program. In accordance with the requirements set forth in the National 
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Small Municipal Separate Storm 
Sewer Systems (MA4) Permit (TNS000000), the Town must provide formal Public 
Notice for the Stormwater Management Program. Please visit the Jonesborough 
website at www.jonesboroughtn.org or contact us at (423) 753-1030  to view the 
Stormwater Management Program.


Additionally, in compliance with the regulations of the State of Tennessee 2022 MS4 
Permit, the Town has revised its Peak Stormwater Management, Erosion and 
Sedimentation Control, and Permanent Water Quality Management Ordinances.  

The Town of Jonesborough, Tennessee would like to invite the public to 
comment on the Stormwater Management Program and the ordinance 
changes. Questions and/or comments can be submitted via email to Town staff at 
grosenoff@jonesboroughtn.org. Please send any questions and/or comments prior to 
November 1, 2024.


http://www.jonesboroughtn.org

